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Reminder: Effective April 26, 2019, changes will be made to the Sterilization 

Consent Form, instructions, and denial letter. These changes will impact all 

providers that use the Sterilization Consent Form. Failure to use the updated 

Sterilization Consent Form on or after October 24, 2019, might result in 

denial of sterilization claims. Any submissions of the previous version of the 

consent form after this date will result in a final denial.  

Note: The Sterilization Consent Form and 838 denial letter will be voided if 

submitted with missing pages. 

Providers can refer to the article titled,” Changes to the Sterilization Consent 

Form, Instructions, and Denial Letter Effective April 26, 2019,” for 

information about these changes.  

For more information, call the TMHP Contact Center at 1-800-925-9126. 
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